
Newman Recycling Club 

Newman Recycling Club is under 

new management.   Moving 

forward, we are looking for 4 

students who are willing to be 

the core members of the club.  If 

you are willing to take on this 

responsibility, please sign up in 

the office.   

 

 

 

 

Our first meeting will be during 

homeroom on Friday.  The 

meeting will be held in Room 

105. 

Taste of the Sauk Valley 

Tickets for the Taste of the Sauk 

Valley are on sale now!  $20 for 

adults and $10 for kids.  The 

event is on March 5th at Deer 

Valley from 5:00pm-8:00pm.  

Speak with Sherlynne Brown 

during homeroom or reach out 

to her via email if you are 

interested. 

 FCA Meeting 

There will be 

an FCA 

meeting on 

Today in the 

gym during 

Homeroom. 

Math Team 

Attention Math Team.  There 

is a meeting TODAY in room 

201 during Homeroom.  Our 

regional 

competition 

is on the 

22nd so 

please come 

if you are 

able. 

B.L.I.N.D. Leaders 

There will be a meeting on 

Friday, February 14th at 

7:30am in the cafeteria. 

WACC Students: 

There is no WACC on Friday, 

February 14th.  Students 

should remain in class until the 

end of 3rd block. 

Baseball Meeting 

There will be a baseball 

meeting in the cafeteria on 

February 14th after you check 

into homeroom. 

Spirit Day on Friday 

There will be a Spirit Day on 

Friday, February 14th in 

support of the family of 

Amarion Green.  Please bring 

$2.  We will take a photo 

during homeroom. Donations 

will go to Amarion’s family. 

Track Practice Starts 

Boys and Girls Track practice 

starts on Tuesday, February 

18th! 
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With Christ  our Cornerstone and rooted in our Catholic faith, Newman Central 

Catholic High School fosters spiritual development, academic excellence, 

responsibility to self and service to others.  


